AO/PR/Cir/11/05 30.11.15

Dear Parents,

Season's Greetings from D.A.V International School, Ahmedabad!!

With Christmas celebrations just round the corner, we at D.A.V are going to celebrate it with a **Christmas Party** on Thursday, **24**th **December, 2015**, during school hours.

Please note,

- Dress Code: Colored dress (Red and Blue combination) and comfortable footwear.
- "Secret Santa "shall be visiting the children.

You are requested to please send a gift (not more than Rs 50/-)by 21st December (Monday) along with your ward. Gift should be neatly wrapped and labeled with your child's name and class on it.

We thank you for your co-operation in our entire teaching learning

endeavor.

Warm Regards,

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli Principal

